
 

 
LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

COMMUNICATIONS  SUBCOMMITTEE 
LYMAN MEMORIAL HIGH SCHOOL MEDIA CENTER 

DECEMBER 9, 2008 
 

MINUTES 
 
 

Call to Order: 7:15 p.m. by Melissa Hofmann 
 

Present:    Melissa Hofmann, Lori Jahoda, James Mello, Donna Lafontaine 
 
Also Present:   Robert McGray, Stephen Salisbury, Mal Leichter, Maryanne Leichter, 

Sandye Simon, Dr. Bonnie Hanna, Jody Walsh, Darcy Battye, Edie Ritz 
 

Reviewed survey submitted to out going 2008 graduates on thoughts and 
perceptions of their experience at Lyman Memorial High School. 
 
Gathering contact info to re-survey. 
 
Committee requested to forward questions to Stephen Salisbury to 
improve survey. 

 
Adjournment: 7:20 p.m. 
 
     Respectfully submitted, 
 

Melissa Hofmann, Chair 


